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Breton, Mary B

From: allenorganofmaine@roadrunner.com
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 8:31 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Sales mandates Electric Vehicles

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
aƩachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern, 
 
I strongly oppose the 2 sales mandates being considered by the Maine board of 
Environmental Protection (Rule 127-A for light duty vehicles (up to 8500 GVW) and 
Rule 128 for medium and heavy-duty vehicles (greater than 8500 GVW). This will 
deeply hurt the automotive industry in our state and the families that they employ. And 
quite honestly if the public can’t get what they want in our state they will turn to 
neighboring states without the mandates. This will leave a high inventory of vehicles on 
the lots of car dealers that the public doesn’t want and in turn will hurt sales in our state 
as well as threatening the well-being of many dealers. PLEASE VOTE AGAINST 
THESE UNFAIR MANDATES! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ed Gormley 
 
Windham, Maine 
 


